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Financial Aid Update 

If your senior is planning to attend a post-
secondary educational institution, you will need to 
complete the Free Application for Federal Student 
Aid. In years past, the FAFSA was open in early 
fall, but this year the government is making 
changes in an attempt to simplify the process. 
Because of this, the new FAFSA will not be 
available until December. Please plan to attend 
the Financial Aid night in October in order to learn 
more about these changes and other important 
information related to paying for post-secondary 
education.  

“The road to here and 

everywhere on earth 

begins in the 

classroom:” 

- Hubert Humphrey 

Oct 2023 

Important Dates: 
·Oct 9– In-Service Day  

·Oct 23/24—PSAT 
Tests 

·Oct 26– ASVAB tests  

·Oct 26– Financial Aid 
Night (6-8pm) 

·Oct 26– First marking 
period ends 

·Nov 3—ASVAB review 

·Nov 4—SATs  

Attendance Matters  

Chronic absenteeism is a stronger predictor of whether a 
student will complete high school than test scores.  

Research shows that missing just two days of school a 
month negatively impacts a student’s academic 
performance.  

Chronic absenteeism can impact a student’s chances of 
getting into post-secondary schools or getting a job after 
high school.  

Anxiety is noted as a main cause of chronic absences. If 
your child struggles with attendance due to anxiety, please 
contact me to discuss the Student Assistance Program.  
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